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     If you have time to help, you could: 
 

• Please have your child’s white (named) PE kit in 

school at all times. Each class will have two P.E 

sessions each week (one indoor and one outdoor).  

Your child will need trainers for outdoor PE. 

• Please make sure your child has 2 fountain pens 

(blue) and spare cartridges every day. 

• Remember your red gel pen and ruler to underline. 

• Encourage your child to read daily and we will begin 

to teach the children how to record two reading 

diary comments each week. (Use VIPER prompt 

booklet to improve the quality of comments and 

avoid monotony).  Please feel free to write comments 

in the diary to evidence home reading. 

• Weekly spelling tests will take place on a Tuesday, 

spelling lists will be published on our Google 

Classroom as will homework. 

• Homework will go on to Google Classroom on a 

Thursday, and is due in on the following Monday.  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Welcome back.  Happy 2025! Below you will find a 

summary of your child’s learning for this half term.   
 

Your child will be learning in about: 

• Reading: Non-fiction text features linked to our 

Ancient Egypt topic. 

• Writing: Letter writing linked to Jemmy Button by 

Valerio Vidali 

• Maths: Multiplication and Division (Y3 specific- 

Money and Statistics Y4 specific-Area and 

Fractions). 

• Science: We will be studying ‘Electricity’ 

• RE: Why do Christians believe that Jesus is the son 

of God?  

• History: What did the Ancient Egyptians believe?  

• D.T: Fastenings (Textiles) 

• P.E: Circuit training and Hockey 

• Year 4 Residential 

The residential trips to Burwardsley are: 

Group 1: Monday 3rd– Wednesday 5th February 

Group 2: Wednesday 5th – Friday 7th February Please 

attend a meeting on Monday 27th January in the 

school hall at 3.30pm. 
 

We are really looking forward to another busy and 
exciting half term.  
Thank you for your support. 

 

Andy O’Neill and Sasha Chriscoli 
 

These are the main areas of learning, not the total of what will be covered. 

 

 

 

 


